
Dear students,  

As you are well aware that owing to the COVID-19 pandemic, you have not been coming to 

the college for the last one and a half years and have been restricted to online mode of 

learning.  

The Higher Education Department of Chandigarh Administration has decided to reopen 

colleges for second year and final year undergraduate students for on-campus classes from 

August 11, 2021. Along with preparations for this, we must not forget that safety from Covid-

19 is a priority. Right now, vaccination is the only way to ensure that. It is important that we 

understand that the Covid-19 vaccines are safe and have been approved by the Ministry of 

Health and Family Welfare, Government of India. It is in everyone’s best interest that all 

students and teachers should have had at least one dose of a Covid-19 vaccine. It is 

important to ensure this in order to keep ourselves, and others around us, safe. 

Therefore, we request all of you to get yourself vaccinated as soon as possible. You may 

be asked to produce your vaccination certificate when you come to the college. 

All the best!  

Prof. Praveen Chaubey,  

Nodal Officer  

Covid Management Committee  
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